
 
 
 
 
THE CABINET reports as follows:- 
 
 
1. Honorary Freedom of the City 
 
 That they have given consideration to a joint report of the Chief Executive 

and the Executive Director of Commercial and Corporate Services (copy 
attached) recommending that the Council formally confer the Honorary 
Freedom of the City upon Mr John Mawston, Sir Bob Murray CBE and Sir 
Peter Vardy to formally recognise their outstanding contributions to the 
well-being and community spirit of the City as outlined in the report. 

 
 Accordingly, the Cabinet recommends that:- 
 

(i) it agrees to the conferring, in accordance with the provisions of 
Section 249 of the Local Government Act 1972, of the Honorary 
Freedom of the City upon Mr John Mawston, Sir Bob Murray CBE 
and Sir Peter Vardy, and 

 
(ii) authority be given for the Chief Executive in consultation with the 

Leader of the Council, to agree all appropriate arrangements for the 
formal ceremony at an extraordinary meeting of the Council to be 
held on 14th October 2011. 

 
 


